From: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To: jimmy.donn@bcso.us
Cc: wayne.ivey@bcso.us
Bcc: REDACTED
Subject: Public Record Request - Ryan Pill
Date: Fri, 06 Dec 2013 13:31:04 -0500

Commander Jimmy Donn
Brevard County Sheriff Department

Ref: Internal Affairs Investigations — Deputy Ryan Pill

Commander Donn:

VolusiaExposed is currently exploring an article regarding some
apparent investigations on a Ryan Pill.

It's our understanding that Mr. Pill was a recent deputy within the
BCSO.

We (VolusiaExposed) have reason to believe that Deputy Pill was under
a recent (2013) internal affairs investigation(s).

We (VolusiaExposed) request (Public Record Request) any and all
documents attached to any BCSO internal affair investigations
conducted on Deputy Ryan Pill during 2012-2013.

Our article will focus on the allegations lodged against Deputy Pill,
as well as the BCSO's compliance (or lack thereof) with Florida
Statutes and Florida Administrative Code, regarding law enforcement
internal investigations.

Should the requested records support such — we (VolusiaExposed) shall
also explore within our article, whether Ryan Pill received special
treatment regarding possible criminal violations by the following law
enforcement agencies — BCSO, Palm Bay PD, Melbourne Village PD, State
Attorney office. Lastly, whether this “special treatment” has also
infected the on going murder investigation / pending trial of two
criminal defendants accused of murdering Deputy Barbara Pill (Ryan
Pill's mother).

Please use our below email address as our point of contact — and
advise us in advance of any costs associated with our public record
request.
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Regards;

VX
VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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